
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFO: 

Village President:   

Michael Walgenbach 

Board members:  

Jeff Gunnink, Gary Henker,  

Terra Mattheis, Matt Norton 

Jeremiah Storer, Richard Vollbrecht 
 

Village Clerk:   

Corinne Vande Zande  

Office hours on Monday-Thursday 

8:00 am-noon & 12:30-4:30 pm and 

Friday: 8:00 am-11:00 am 

Village Hall: 920-346-5415 

Village Hall located at:  

115 N. Center Street 
 

Village Meetings held the 2nd  

Monday of each month and are  

open to the public.  

The Utility meeting begins  

at 7:00 pm with the regular  

meeting immediately after.  
 

Village meeting agendas,  

minutes and notices  

are posted at the Village Hall,  

Library and Post Office.  
 

Website Address: 

www.villageofbrandon.com 

Email: 

clerkofbrandon@gmail.com 
 

Public Works Department: 

(DPW Dir., Chris Schouten) 

920-346-5492 
 

Police Department: 

(Deputy Ed Salmeron) 

920-929-3390 

 

NEXT FOOD PANTRY DATE 

Wednesday, August 20, 12:30 –2:30 pm.   
 

 

 

 

 

Department  
of  

Public Works  
Notice: 

 

Hydrants will be 

flushed the week 

of August 10th. 

5th Annual 
Brandon Horse Pull! 

Sat., August 16 
at 1:00 pm 

350 N. Center St.  
(By Davis Manufacturing) 

 

AUGUST  

2025 

 

Thank you to all donors 

from July 15 Blood Drive: 

44 units collected! 

Next Brandon Drive:  

November 18, 2025 

Next Rosendale Drive: 

September 16, 2025 

No inoperable, unlicensed or junked vehicles, boats, trailers,  
appliances or construction debris can be stored on  

residential property more than 30 days. 
Enforceable by Police Department.   

TUESDAY BRUSH PICKUP       

REMINDERS: 

BRUSH MUST BE BUNDLED OR 

CONTAINERIZED WITH A 

WEIGHT LIMIT OF 35 lbs.   

TO USE THE VILLAGE TRAILER:  

CALL 920-346-5492  

 

This event features the WI Farm Team Horsepulling 

light and heavyweight teams! There is food and 

drinks for sale by the Brandon Sno-Cubs. 

Please note, the home next to the 
Brandon Park entrance is private 
property.  Parents, please do not 
allow children to play in the yard 

as there has been damage done to 
their property.  THANK YOU!! 

Open Book 

For the purpose 
of assessment 

inquiries. 

August 25th             
9 AM—Noon          

at  Village Hall. 


